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INVITATION TO PARTICIPATE IN THE 43RP NATIONAL CAMP WITH THE
THEME “HARMONY IN NATURE: NURTURING A SUSTAINABLE FUTURE”

The Girls Scout of the Philippines, Quezon Girl Scout Council invites the participants
to attend the 43rd National Camp with the theme “Harmony in Nature: Nurturing a

Sustainable Future” on December 1-6, 2023, at Barangay Quilib, Rosario Batangas.

Participation of learners and teachers from public and private schools will be purely
voluntary and will not hamper instructional time in compliance with the provision of DepEd
Order No. 022, s. 2023 titled Implementing Guidelines on the School Calendar and Activities
for the School Year 2023-2024 and DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 titled Instituting Measures
to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith and the policy on

off-campus activities stated in DepEd Order No. 66, s. 2017.

This is also subject to the no-collection policy as stated in Section 3 of Republic Act
No. 5546 also known as An Act Prohibiting the Sale of Tickets and/or the Collection of
Contribution for Whatever Project or Purpose from Students and Teachers of Public and

Private Schools, Colleges, and Universities (Ganzon Law).

For more information, please sge the attached communication.

Address: Sitio Fori, Brgy. Talipan, Pagbilao, Quezon
Trunkline #: (042) 784-0366, (042) 784-0164
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e SOUTHERN LUZON REGION
QUEZON GIRL SCOUT COUNCIL

23 November 2023

ROMMEL C. BAUTISTA,CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
Division of Quezon &

GSP Commissioner for Administration

Dear Sir Rommel :

Greeting of Peace !

This is in connetion with the 43rd National Camp on December 1-6, 2023 at Brgy. Quilib, Rosario Batanas
with the theme “ Harmony in Nature: Nurturing a Sustainable Future”.

We wouild like to request your good office to piease permit us to represent the Quezon Councii to this
event. The following Senior/ Cadet girl scouts who are qualified to attend to this camp are the following :

1. Ruth Jeanne P. Morales - Recto Mem. National High School

2. Sharyn L. Malima Recto Mem. National High School

3. Allyza Fae A. Lutero Recto Mem. National High School

4. Lhesley Dwayne B. Metierre Recto Mem. National High School

5. Ann Jorraine O. Ocampo Recto Mem. National High School

6. Keith D. Tolentino Recto Mem. National High School

7. Janine Zyrelle B.Valdez Recto Mem. National High School

8. Patrice Larein M. Taez Recto Mem. National High School

9. Shaira A. Paor Lopez Nationai Comprehensive HS

10. Leah Mariz B. Magpantay Lopez National Comprehensive HS

11. Ysabelle Anne N. Francisco Lopez National Comprehensive HS

12. Jovelle R. Milambilin Quezon National High School

13. Angelina Y. Agafioso Talipan National High School

14. Suzette Faye F. Logmao Talipan National High School

15. Faith Suzzane F. Logmao Talipan National High School

16. Thea De la Cruz Agravante San Isidro Integrated High School

17. Andrea Lyka D. Javier Atimonan National Comprehensive High School
18. Kattie Jive M. Rodriguez Atimonan National Comprehensive High School
19. Hannah Marchela Mei A. Reuta Atimonan National Comprehensive High School
20. Zchania jein T. javier Guinaca National High School

The camp fee of campers is Php3,500 wherein the 70% of that will be shouldred by the Council and the
transportation from Lucena City to the venue. While the 30% of that and the food will be c/o by the campers.

Likewise, may we request them for the pre-camp on November 25 (Saturday) at the Council Headquarters @ 8:00
am.

Thank you so much for the favorable approval

erely yours,

uncil Executive Appoved by:

ROMMEL C. BAUTISTA,CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
Division of Quezon

GSP Commissioner for Administration
Cc: School Principals
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Dear Sir Rommel :

Greeting of Peace !

This is in connetion with the 43rd National Camp on December 1-6, 2023 at Brgy. Quilib, Rosario Batanas
with the theme “ Harmony in Nature: Nurturing a Sustainable Future”.

We wouild like to request your good office to piease permit us to represent the Quezon Council to this
event. The following Senior/ Cadet girl scouts who are qualified to attend to this camp are the following :

1. Ruth Jeanne P. Morales - Recto Mem. National High School

2. Sharyn L. Malima Recto Mem. National High School
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12. Jovelle R. Milambilin Quezon National High School
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14. Suzette Faye F. Logmao Talipan National High School

15. Faith Suzzane F. Logmao Talipan National High School
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17. Andrea Lyka D. Javier Atimonan National Comprehensive High School
18. Kattie Jive M. Rodriguez Atimonan National Comprehensive High School
19. Hannah Marchela Mei A. Reuta Atimonan National Comprehensive High School
20. Zchania jein T. javier Gumaca National High School

The camp fee of campers is Php3,500 wherein the 70% of that will be shouldred by the Council and the
transportation from Lucena City to the venue. While the 30% of that and the food will be c¢/o by the campers.

Likewise, may we request them for the pre-camp on November 25 (Saturday) at the Council Headquarters @ 8:00
a.m.

Thank you so much for the favorable approval

ncerely your

V. CRUZ
ouncil Executive Appoved by:

ROMMEL C. BAUTISTA,CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
Division of Quezon

GSP Commissioner for Administration
Cc: School Principals
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ROMMEL C. BAUTISTA,CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
Division of Quezon &

GSP Commissioner for Administration

Dear Sir Rommel :
Greeting of Peace !

We are pleased to inform that GSP Southern Luzon Region will be hosting the 43rd National
Camp on December 1-6, 2023 at Brgy. Quilib, Rosario Batanas with the theme “ Harmony
in Nature: Nurturing a Sustainable Future”.

In this regards, the SL Regional Director Mrs. Victoria N. Uy are requesting the following to
serves as Camp Staff and be at the Camp site on November 29 , 2023 for the preparation
and camp staff meeting :

1. Ma. Lourdes C. Cabanag - Sub Camp Director (Sariaya West District)

Z. Lilibeth B. Metierre - Sub Camp Program Coordinator (Recto Mem. NHS])
3. Jane P. Umali - Unit Leader ( Tiaong 2 District)

4. Mariane Bucay - Unit Program Coordinator ( Tiaong 2 Diatrict)

5. Rochelle Delena - Unir Business Manager ( Tiaong 1 District)

6. Meldee Verastigue - Unit Quartermaster (Alabat Island NHS)

7. Princess Cauyan - Unit Health & Safety Officer (San Antonio District]

Looking forward for a successful hosting of the National Camp.

Thank you so much for your favorable approval.

Sincerely yours,

v

V. CRUZ
ouncil Executive
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Dear Sir Rommel :
Greeting of Peace !

We are pleased to inform that GSP Southern Luzon Region will be hosting the 43rd National
Camp on December 1-6, 2023 at Brgy. Quilib, Rosario Batanas with the theme “ Harmony
in Nature: Nurturing a Sustainable Future”.

In this regards, the SL Regional Director Mrs. Victoria N. Uy are requesting the following to
serves as Camp Staff and be at the Camp site on November 29 , 2023 for the preparation
and camp staff meeting :

1. Ma. Lourdes C. Cabanag - Sub Camp Director (Sariaya West District)

Z. Lilibeth B. Metierre - Sub Camp Program Coordinator (Recto Mem. NHS)
3. Jane P. Umali - Unit Leader ( Tiaong 2 District)
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5. Rochelle Delena - Unir Business Manager ( Tiaong 1 District)

6. Meldee Verastigue - Unit Quartermaster (Alabat Island NHS)

7. Princess Cauyan - Unit Health & Safety Officer {San Antonio District)

Looking forward for a successful hosting of the National Camp.

Thank you so much for your favorable approval.

Sincerely yours,

LDAV.CRUZ
ouncil Executiv



